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Please do not pass this bill. We do not need wake boats further damaging our fragile 

river ecosystems.  Bird populations are plummeting worldwide and we must protect 

what's left to support both our resident and migratory birds.  The human impact on 

our biodiversity and bioabundance has been devastating.  Just say no. 


